
Portola Mixers 

Come meet incoming Portola 

7th /8th graders and their 

families.  5th and 6th grade 

students and their families are 

also very welcome.  Come 

meet your future classmates 

and fellow parents and learn 

more about our local middle 

school! 

Light refreshments will be 

served. 

Date:  August 9, 2014 

Time:   2:00-4:00pm 

Place: Castro Park, 
 near the club-
 house 

For questions or to join 
the mailing list go to  
Portola news.com, or 
Email 
Portolaptsa@gmail.com 
 


